
 
 

June 14, 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 100182 authorizes conveyance of a portion of the City property at 2401 South Lincoln 
Memorial Drive to the Wisconsin Department of Transportation for dedication as public right-of-way and 
reconstruction of the I-794 on-ramp and authorizing relocation of the utility easement from the right-of-way, 
in the 14th Aldermanic District. 
 
 This file permits the City of Milwaukee to execute a quit claim deed to dedicate land for public 
right-of-way and to amend an existing easement to relocate it from the right-of-way. 
 
 Since there is no municipal need for this property, the City Plan Commission at its regular meeting 
on June 14, 2010, recommended approval of the subject file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 

Cc: Real Estate 


